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Office of the Chief Administrative Officer 
 
 

August 25, 2020 

 
Megan Evans 
Executive Director, Alberta Invasive Species Council 
P.O. Box 1925 
Blairmore, Alberta  T0K 0E0 
 
 
Dear Ms. Evans, 
 
Re: Support for the Alberta Invasive Species Council application to the Alberta Real 
Estate Foundation Funding Program 
 
Wheatland County is pleased to partner with the Alberta Invasive Species Council on the 
Identification Guide of Alberta Invasive Plants. 
 
We aim to educate the public about invasive plants and management techniques that will help 
to reduce the impact invasive plants have on the environment and agricultural lands. To that 
end, this guide assists us by providing identification characteristics, information about plants, 
as well as landowner responsibilities under the Alberta Weed Control Act. 
 
Wheatland County’s Agriculture and Environment staff look forward to working together with 
the Alberta Invasive Species Council on this project and support their application to the 
Alberta Real Estate Foundation Funding Program. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Brian Henderson, CPA, CA 
Chief Administrative Officer  
 
c.   Wheatland County Council  
 Wheatland County Agriculture & Environment Department  
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